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November 12, 2020

Companies Will Be Permitted to File
Documents with the ISA Only in English

Client Updates

On October 27, 2020, the Knesset’s Finance Committee approved regulations proposed by the Israel

Securities Authority that will allow all public companies traded in Israel to le its reports in English only.

Partners Yair Shiloni and Ari Fried in a client update regarding the approved regulations.
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